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The first of three public hearings to discuss the final application to HUL 6ér +367,500
the Town was called to order at 3110 pem.

to be applied to sewerage improvements in
June 11, 1979 by ¥rs. Gilbertson.

Mr. Bernie Proctor of James C. May and Associates advised the Council of HUL's feguire-
ments for grant funds.

The $3%67,500 applisd for will pay $167,000 toward construction axnd design, $202,500 to
pey 90 connection fzes.

Questicns raised by citizens and Council members &t this hearing to be answered at a
later time included the following: |

Is EPA funding £orthcoming? The Town has received nonotification that their 75%
furnding has been committed to us.

Will GUSD fund the deficit of monies not covered by any other program?
Will those with incomes over the 18,600 figure receive the 42,250 connection fee?
Will the pump stati n now planued accomcdate the Town's future needs?

Eeing no further business the hearing was adjournsd at 9:35pem.

Respectfully submitted, Approved,

W%M'

Sharman, Clerk Muriel Gilbeftson, Mayor
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